

Wycliffe CE Primary School

Saltaire Road, Shipley Bradford, BD18 3HZ

Tel: 01274 584779

Email: office@wycliffe.bradford.sch.uk
Website: www.wycliffeprimary.org

Friday 2nd October 2020



That rainbow was a sign of God's care for the world. It spoke of the patterns of nature and people remembered an age-old promise God made (Genesis 8:22).

Dear Parents/Carers,

This year, since you can't come to our Harvest Festival celebrations, we are going to bring them to you! On Friday 16th October, we will celebrate 'The Harvest Rainbow'. Please send your child/ren to school dressed in their year group colour:

Reception-Red

Year 1- Orange

Year 2 and Year 1/2 – Yellow

Year 3 - Green

Year 4 - Light blue

Year 5 - Dark blue

Year 6- Violet

Please make sure that clothes are weather appropriate.

We will celebrate by doing various activities such as art work, poetry and many more! Each class will then produce a special Harvest Festival video for you all to see.

Of course, the meaning behind Harvest Festival is to be thankful for what we have and to share some of those items that we are so lucky to have. Therefore, we are collecting the following items to donate to Bradford North Foodbank's Harvest Appeal:

- Food tins of potatoes or packets of dried potato.
- Toiletries bottles of shampoo or shower gel.

Our contributions this year are limited to specific items which are in greatest demand. It has been requested by the foodbank that we also limit the variation of items in order to reduce the amount of handling and the risk of contamination. Hence why there are two rather specific options this year!

If you are able to support this wonderful appeal, please bring your donations into class no later than Friday 16th October.

Yours faithfully,

Miss R Rawling and Mrs T Hill



Headteacher: Mrs D Baxter
ALL DIFFERENT ALL EQUAL

